
Dear Committee,  

I strongly oppose HB 3063 which 
will take away non-medical 
exemptions from Oregon parents. 
As a future parent, aunt & care 
taker or children, I simply do not 
believe a child should be 
excluded from schools because 
the parent chooses to exempt 
their child from one or more 
vaccines due to religious or 
philosophical reasons. I donʼt 
believe we have the right to take 
away anyone s̓ ability to make 
decisions for their own body or 
the body of their child.   

Even though I am supportive of 
people opting-in to get their kids 
vaccinated; this is a bad bill! Most 
parents aren't anti-vax, just pro 
choice. State-wide, the vaccine 
opt-out rate is only 2.5% 
Removing the ability for children 
to opt out of vaccines even when 
recommended to do so by a 



doctor will hurt Oregon kids.

I oppose this bill because the 
body of our children belongs to 
the child and not the government. 
Please do NOT support this bill by 
taking away parental rights and 
medical freedom.

Please vote NO  on HB 3063
Most sincerely,
Allison Foxworthy
Estacada, Oregon


